
  
 

ACTION 
 

TITLE:      Consider Approval of Fire Alarm Inspections 
 
DATE:      November 13, 2017  
 
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR:  Terry Morawski 
      Chief Operations Officer 
 
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS: 
 
Fort Smith Public Schools released a bid for annual inspections of all district fire alarm systems. 

The bid was advertised on October 28, 2017 and bids were received at 2:00 p.m. on November 
3, 2017. Five companies submitted bids for annual fees charged through a five year period.  The 
bids are as follows: Marmic Fire and Safety at $6,250/$31,250, JE Systems at $9,500/$47,500, 
Gilbert Technologies at $9,995/$49,975, Alert Alarm at $15,577/$77,885, and Dunk Fire and 
Security at $23,300/$116,500.    

RECOMMENDATION: 

The administration recommends the low bid from Marmic Fire and Safety and recommends 
board approval at the November 27, 2017 meeting.  

If the Board agrees, the motion would read:  

Move to accept the bid of $6,250 yearly and a 5 year bid of $31,250 from Marmic Fire and 
Safety for Spring of 2018 through Spring 2022.  


